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21st September 2021 

 

Year 5 Beaumanor Hall Trip Cancellation 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
 
We have had to cancel the year 5 trip to Beaumanor Hall planned for Thursday 14th October 2021.  
 
Unfortunately there has been a double booking and Beaumanor can’t provide an alternative date for 
the trip until later in the year by which time the year 5 children will have moved on to a new topic.  
 
I am very sorry to have to make this change and we will ensure the children don’t miss out and aren’t 
disappointed as we plan to hold activities in the school on Friday 15th October in line with what they 
would have done at Beaumanor. More information will be sent out about the day soon by Mrs Harris. 
 
On Friday 15th October the catering team will make WWII packed lunches for all the children 
currently having school meals, if your child usually brings their own lunch and you would like them to 
have the themed lunch please contact Mrs Tyson in the school office and book a lunch for them.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Tracy Lane  
Headteacher 
 
 


